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Lodi Music Boosters                     

Meeting called at:  6:40 PM

In attendance: Cathy Treinen, Rae Senger, Barb Liegel-Breunig, Dawn Karls, Lynne Mason, Stephanie Schmidt 

Secretary’s Report:                      Presenter:  Treinen

Discussion: No discussion

Approved:  Senger       Second: Breunig
Treasurer’s Report:                      Presenter: Mason

Balance as of today’s meeting: $3031.19

Student account balance as of today’s meeting:  $2893.20

Discussion:   Mason has reported that Quick Books has not been set up appropriately.  Credits and debits need to be assessed.  Mason will go thru accounting and investigate and report back at later date.  

Approved:  ______________     Second:  _______________________

Department Requests:

Primary School –

Elementary School –                   No Dept. Requests at this time

Middle School – 

High School –   

Discussion:

Lori Statz, Barb Liegel-Breunig, and Cathy Treinen have tendered their resignation from the Lodi Music Booster Board as of this meeting, May 1, 2013.  Discussion was had as to how to increase participation in the booster club.  We are receiving no interest in board positions or monthly meetings.  We are concerned that the group is in jeopardy of disbanding.  

Motion to Adjourn at 7:47 PM

First: Senger    Second: Breunig

